
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 10th July 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum 
 

 

 

Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum have lots of activities planned during July 
including their next Coffee, cake and check-in on Wednesday 12th July at Esposito’s 
Runcorn, and their Autism and Anxiety parent training workshop online on Zoom on 
Wednesday 12th July 7.30pm.  
 
Visit their Facebook page or website: haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk to find out 
more. If you are not a member of the forum you can contact the team by emailing 
admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk or Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk.  

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/
mailto:admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk
mailto:Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum


 
 

 
 

Halton’s first Family Hub launches soon 

 
 
Halton’s first new Family Hub launches on Wednesday 19th July at Kingsway 
Learning Centre from 9.30am until 2pm. Come along and find out what Family Hubs 
are all about and what they will mean for families in Halton. 
 
There will be lots of activities on the day with free food and snacks! There’s no need 
to book so just come along – the first hour from 9.30am wil be quiet time for those 
families with children and young people with additional needs. 



 
 

 
 

 

Halton Carers Centre – latest Young Carers 

newsletter now available 

 

 
 
Halton Carers Centre have published their latest Young Carers newsletter – click 
here to read the full version with lots of useful information and resources. 
 
If you are a carer living in Halton and not yet registered with the Centre you can do 
so by clicking on the following links: 

 Adult carers 

 Young carers (age 17 or younger) 

 

MAX cards 

 
 

 You can visit the MAX Card website 

for further details or check out the Local Offer. Cards cost £2.50 and can be 

collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in Widnes, or Glendale 

Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 4.30pm – 

please note, it is cash payments only).  

 You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 

0151 511 6560 for more details 

 

 

 

As summer holidays start don’t 

forget that Max Cards are available 

for our families in Halton.  

The card is designed to help 

families save money on great days 

out at castles, zoos, bowling alleys 

and more.  

https://tinyurl.com/Halton-young-carers
https://tinyurl.com/Halton-young-carers
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Eolg4uLelUuDmDEOB5g3073nbY4xJD9ImPIOrNMyXYFUMDVOUlJZRzlZQTlSNVhWNTZBQ0MzUDdXVS4u&fbclid=IwAR04Ts03G88Xpi8lpbPCU_q-qrl_CY_WraKLvBt6i0Xj9TGSGKCPCMuorek
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Eolg4uLelUuDmDEOB5g30yYFds7mMn1GnI2S9kj14nhUNEw0VDRTRTRFRDNBRlk2NlBTNzRJMExUUyQlQCN0PWcu&fbclid=IwAR0Xaob_p5lHyRnpN6itjtu59VAreQ-DVAJrC6ZE9DneFKij8OkdZYrIFXM
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonCarersCentreRuncornWidnes?refid=46&tsid=0.8077166536891935&source=result
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/


 
 

 
 

Sally’s Family Craft Time at Halton Play 
 

 
 
 

Halton Play are holding Sally’s Family Craft time every Wednesday during August 
from 10am to 12pm at their resource centre on Mersey Road Runcorn. These are 
free drop-in sessions for children and young people of all ages, and must be 
supervised by an adult. Find out more and contact the team through their Facebook 
page here. 

https://www.facebook.com/haltonplay
https://www.facebook.com/haltonplay
https://www.facebook.com/haltonplay


 
 

 
 

Kids Eat Free and other food offers for the 

summer holidays 

 

Check out some of the most popular kids eat free and other food offers during the 

summer holidays on the Money Saving Central Facebook page here. 

https://www.facebook.com/moneysavingcentral
https://www.facebook.com/moneysavingcentral


 
 

 
 

Vibe Outdoors Club July activities 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-junior-tickets-672108523687


 
 

 
 

This month the Vibe Outdoors Juniors and Seniors Club will be tackling 
Paddlesports on Friday 21st July. The Juniors session will run 9.30am to 12.30pm 
with the Seniors in the afternoon 1.30pm to 4.30pm.  
 
As always the pick-up points will be at the Old Police station in Mersey Road 
Runcorn, and at McDonalds Moor Lane Widnes. 
To register scan the QR codes in the posters or click here for the Juniors session 
and click here for the Seniors. 
 

 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-junior-tickets-672108523687
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-senior-tickets-672111231787
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-senior-tickets-672111231787


 
 

 
 

Summer Holiday activities across Halton 
 

 
 
 

Activities are available in both Runcorn and Widnes and include sport, drama, 

arts, music and health and wellbeing activities. Here’s a selection below of some 

of the many activities on offer, and we’ll continue to promote these through our 

newsletter over the summer.  

 

You can also click on this link for a full up-to-date list of the activities and a 

google map showing the areas in Halton where activities will be taking place long 

with the providers contact details and information on accessibility for children 

and young people with SEND (the table with the list of SEND keys is below).   

 

You can also find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online 

or contact the Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

 

 
 

 

There are lots of FREE activities during the 
Summer holiday period for school aged children, 
from Reception to Year 11, who receive 
benefits-related to free school meals.  
 
There are also a number of places available to 
other vulnerable groups of children and young 
people, such as SEND, Young Carers, and 
young people not in education, employment or 
training (NEET). Most of the activities are 4 
hours a day, over 4 days and include a FREE 
Lunch each day.  
 

https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/leisure/


 
 

 
 

Open Access Playschemes with Halton Play 

 

Open access Playschemes are coming next month with Halton Play for children and 

young people aged 5 to 12 years old for just £1 per session, just turn up and play 

with no pre-booking required! Venues in both Widnes and Runcorn from Monday 7th 

to Friday 18th August. 

If your child has any additional needs and requires 1:1 support please contact the 

team by emailing haltonplaycouncil@gmail.com to discuss further. 

mailto:haltonplaycouncil@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/haltonplay


 
 

 
 

Everton in the Community Summer holiday club 

 

Everton in the Community are holding their fully inclusive summer holiday club for 

children and young people aged 5-16 at Chestnut Lodge School Widnes from 

Thursday 20th July until Thursday 10th August. To book a place email 

janelunt@ashleyhighschool.co.uk.  

 

mailto:janelunt@ashleyhighschool.co.uk


 
 

 
 

Gateway Community summer activity hub  

 

Gateway community are holding their summer activity club for 11-16 year olds every 

Friday between 10am and 2pm during the summer holidays starting Friday 21st 

July. There will be a variety of activities on offer, plus lunch and refreshments are 

provided. Call the team on 0151 422 0111 or email gatewayc2017@outlook.com 

to book your places. 

mailto:gatewayc2017@outlook.com
https://www.gatewaycommunity.co.uk/about-1


 
 

 
 

Brook Community Training for Hair and Beauty 

 

Brook Community Training are offering summer holiday Hair and Beauty sessions, 

including food for young people age 10-18 and up to 25 for SEND young people. 

Limited places are available across dates in August,  please contact Nicola 

Littlemore at mirrornjs@gmail.com for further information and booking details. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mirrornjs@gmail.com
mailto:mirrornjs@gmail.com


 
 

 
 

Inclusivitee Summer Club 

 

Inclusivitee are running their summer holiday club for children and young people 

aged 10-17 with SEND on various dates throughout the summer holidays at Moon 

Meadow Scout hut in Widnes, starting on Tuesday 25th July. Spaces are limited so 

please email inclusiviteeuk@gmail.com to register for a place and check out their 

Facebook page here for more information. 

mailto:inclusiviteeuk@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/InclusiviteeCIC
https://www.facebook.com/InclusiviteeCIC
https://www.facebook.com/InclusiviteeCIC


 
 

 
 

Mako Create’s summer activities 

 

Mako Create are running various activities in Runcorn throughout the summer 

holidays for young people in school years 4-6. Scan the QR codes above or visit 

their website here for more information and to book your places. 

https://www.makocreate.co.uk/whats-on/
https://www.makocreate.co.uk/whats-on/
https://www.makocreate.co.uk/whats-on/


 
 

 
 

Vibe’s Summer of Fun activities 

 
Vibe are hosting their Summer of Fun activities across Widnes and Runcorn, starting 
on Tuesday 25th July at Crow Wood Park Widnes, and from Tuesday 1st August at 
Westwood Runcorn. All events are free and will run from 12pm-4pm each day – and 
there’s no need to book, you can just turn up! 
 
Activities will include bubble football, multi sports, skating, summer crafts and 
inflatables and games. 
 

 Tuesday 25th to Friday 28th July at Crow Wood Park Widnes  

 Tuesday 1st to Friday 4th August at Westwood Runcorn  

 Tuesday 8th to Friday 11th August at Crow Wood Park Widnes 

 Tuesday 15th to Friday 18th August at Runcorn Town Park 

https://www.facebook.com/VIBEUKORG/


 
 

 
 

 
 
You can find out more on the Vibe website here or by checking out their social 
media pages including Facebook here.  
 
Or you can contact Carl Geraghty at Vibe on 07867 507184 or email 
carl.geraghty@vibeuk.org.  

 

 

https://www.vibeuk.org/halton
https://www.facebook.com/VIBEUKORG/
mailto:carl.geraghty@vibeuk.org
https://www.facebook.com/VIBEUKORG/


 
 

 
 

Summer Sports Camps at Frank Myler Pavillion 

Widnes 

 
 
Active Halton are holding summer sports camps at Frank Myler Pavillion in Widnes 
for children and young people aged 7-12, on various dates Tuesday-Thursday during 
August. Sessions will run 9-3pm and cost £10 per day with a half price sibling 
discount available. To register and for more information contact Colin Powell on 
07554 113264 or email colin.powell@halton.gov.uk.  
 

mailto:colin.powell@halton.gov.uk
mailto:colin.powell@halton.gov.uk


 
 

 
 

 
This newsletter provides general information and resources for parents and carers of 
young people with SEND, and for professionals who support them. Please note, 
while we take every care to ensure the information we share is accurate the 
information provided is not a direct recommendation from the Short Breaks Service 
and we recommend that you complete your own research about the information and 
events we signpost. 
 

We recognise that not all of the information in this newsletter will be relevant to 
everyone included on the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would 
like to see more of, or information from a certain service that you’d like to share 
please let me know and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue 
receiving this newsletter, please let me know. 
 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk

